

Rye City School District 555 Theodore Fremd Avenue, Suite B101 Rye, New York 10580 Tel: (914) 967-6100

Sarah Derman

Public Information – ext 1102 derman.sarah@ryeschools.org

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Call for RCSD Facilities Committee Members

SEPTEMBER 20, 2024 - The Rye City School District Board of Education is currently seeking up to 3 community members to serve on its Facilities Committee for the 2024-25 school year. The District's working committees offer thoughtful and critical recommendations for the effective and efficient operation of the schools. They focus on specific, annual charges and report progress at Board of Education meetings periodically throughout the year.

The Facilities Committee meets to discuss building and physical plant conditions throughout the District, identifying health and safety issues and physical design that enhances student learning.

The Facilities Committee Charge for 2024-25 is as follows:

- Review conditions at each building
- Identify and review work to be done to the softball field at Rye High School outside of the existing capital plan
- Identify a liaison to the District-Wide Health and Safety Committee as needed

The committee is comprised of Board of Education members, community members, Director of Facilities Rob Gimigliano, and Assistant Superintendent for Business Gaby Perruccio. The committee typically meets 2-3 times a year. There are no scheduled meetings; meetings will be convened on an as-needed basis.

Interested volunteers should complete the application linked here and available in the News & Updates section of the District website (www.ryeschools.org) and return it to Sarah Derman at 555 Theodore Fremd Avenue, Suite B-101, Rye, NY 10580, or via email to derman.sarah@ryeschools.org. The deadline for applications is October 15, 2024.